
ROCHDALE & DISTRTICT RIDING CLUB LIMITED 

 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE – 14th JULY 2020 

 

It is with regret that after numerous conversations and deliberations between our 
committee members it has been decided that we will be unable to hold our August Show 
Weekend which would have been our last for the 2020 show season. 
 
We hope that you will appreciate that this decision has not been taken lightly and it is a 
disappointing outcome for our members and all concerned but feel that the safety of both 
our members and volunteers should still remain a priority in these uncertain times, this 
coupled with the government and British Riding Clubs recommendations will make it very 
difficult for us to operate effectively both in terms of safety and protecting the clubs 
finances.  
 
As valued members of our club we would like to thank you for your loyal support and 
understanding and hope that you will continue this support into the 2021 season when 
hopefully we can resume our sport in a more sociable and safe environment.  
 
On a more positive note Penny Ridley has kindly offered to arrange some training sessions 
over the next few months starting with a cross country session to be held at Kelsall, details 
of this will be on our Facebook over the next couple of days so please look out for it and 
support if you can.  
 
We hope you all stay safe and hope to see you all again in the not so distant future. 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 
  
 
 
    
 

 


